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NANOPAC INNOVATION LTD
ARBN 169 020 580
27 September 2018

The Manager

National Stock Exchange of Australia Ltd
1 Bligh Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sirs
Nanopac Innovation Limited ( NSX:NNO) - Frankfurt Stock Exchange

Nanopac Innovation Limited (NSX:NNO) advises that its securities are no longer listed on the
Frankfurt Stock Exchange. (FSE). The last day that the shares were tradeable on FSE was 19
September 2018.

The Company has received no formal advise from FSE. Upon the Company being advised of
this occurring it contracted its listing agent in Germany who confirmed the situation. The
Company has been advised by its listing agent that the reason for the delisting of its
securities relates not to the Company but to the FSE no longer accepting dual listings of
companies listed on the National Stock Exchange of Australia Ltd (NSX).

The Company is currently seeking alternative dual listing opportunities to assist investors to
trade the Company’s securities. ‘

Currently investors who hold interests in securities through Clearstream will no longer be
able to trade those securities on the FSE. If investors wish to trade those securities on an
exchange, they will have to do so on NSX at this time. in order to do so the securities will
need to be transferred via off market transfers from Clearstream into the Chess system.
Please contact the Company Secretary, Andrew Bristow on (+61) (0) 403 192230 or at
highgatecorporateadvisors@gmail.com.au if you require assistance in this regard.

Yours faithf

Andrew Bristow

Secretary



